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This bill will harm the many Oregon voters, who like me, are disabled and may not be 

able to stand in line to vote or even travel to a polling station by Election Day. Voting 

by mail increases voting participation for all parties. Voting by mail is a good thing for 

all Oregon residents and should remain the default method for voting in this state.  


